2020 Electronic Tax Statements for Charitable Contributions

St. Matthew parishioners who received a 2019 E-tax statement last year will automatically receive their 2020 E-tax statement before the end of January 2021.  No action is required on your part.    For parishioners not requesting a 2020 E-tax statement, a paper 2020 tax statement will be mailed by the end of January 2021.
New parishioners can receive a 2020 E-tax statement on request.  In addition, parishioners now wanting an E-tax statement can likewise request one.  To insure privacy, requests for E-tax statements will only be accepted by email.  Please send your request to lrickher@stmatthewcatholic.org and include your name, family envelope number and home address.  
Thank you for helping St. Matthew to be a good steward of the environment!
The Business Office
St. Matthew Catholic Church
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